Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Nanember 2021

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Proud Member Agency



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in October 2021:

Steve & Karen Erlandson Roseville Community Foundation Roseville Christian Church Amy & Rudy Corman David Mahoney
Dave & Kathy Erlandson Roseville Lions Club

Jane Shimmin Emily Gibb



Carol Shaw presenting Helping Hands with a Roseville Community Foundation grant of \$1000. We are so grateful for all the grants we receive! Board members from left are Barb Gossett, Amy Corman, Norma Carrico, David Mahoney and presenter Carol Shaw.



Deb Moore and David Mahoney getting an order ready.



LaJune Carlson is filling the bread portion of an order.

Upcoming Events: Freezing 4 Food - Thurs., Dec. 2 and Fri., Dec. 3

Christmas in the Village - Wed., Dec. 1

Volunteers are welcome to come and help out at these great events!

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search 'Helping Hands Food Pantry'

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search 'Helping Hands Food Pantry'

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m. Numbers for October

110 Families, representing 376 individuals, including 155 children and 29 families on SNAP

Give Jan S a call to sign up for November's volunteer schedule or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

2020-2021 Board of Directors

President: Grace McCrery Vice-President: Cyndy Hunter Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Amy Corman

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com